To All Fathers of R.B.H.S.Pupils 15 September 1976

Dear Fathers

SECURITY MEASURES AT R.B.H.S.

Generally, things have been quiet at R.B.H.S. except for a bit of nonsense from our usual "skollie-boy" element, so we are trying to keep things Funning as normally as possible in the belief that it is better to have our 600 boys under control and gainfully employed here at school rather than aimlessly milling about the streets.

The boarders and hostel staff in particular have so far patrolled our extensive grounds at night with zest, good spirits and sound common sense. Many of our D and E dayboys have volunteered to help patrol at night too, and several fathers have already phoned in with offers of assistance.

Since we do not know just what troubled times lie ahead, however, I would greatly appreciate offers of help with patrolling from fathers to spell us who live on school premises. (I envisage two-hour patrols.) In this regard, I think particularly of the holiday period that lies ahead when we will not have "instant protection" in the form of 120 resident boarders.

Naturally it may not be necessary to call on many fathers at all, and we know that many are already committed at home, at other schools or at their places of work.

Please complete the tear-off slip below if you are able to help patrol, and have your son return this to me. If you can assist on Friday evening (17th September) when, we will be hosts to 120 young girls at the Matric Dance, would you please ring me? Thank you. (63-987)

With cordial good wishes

Phone No. Home:

Υc			cerely
A	.60	awer	1
4	CLE	MENT	

Headmaster

I am able to help patrol the R.B.H.S	S. grounds.
I would prefer	(state nights of week)
I would prefer	(state time of night)
Any other comments	
Name: Addı	ress:
Work:	

Moor Horo